

## January 23, 2015

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District will hold a special meeting at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 3, 2015, in the ESC Board Room located at 3600-52<sup>nd</sup> Street, Kenosha. The purpose of this meeting is for an in service /refresher course regarding Act 10 and meeting the requirements of the law with a newly certified union. There will be an opportunity for views and comments by the public at the conclusion of the question/answer period.

Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis Superintendent of Schools